
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Meeting re City Manager

Original Message 
From: Ryan Strang
Sent: February 6, 2019 3:12 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>
Cc: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@ amilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office <wardl@hamilton.ca>; Farr, Jason
<Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Meeting re City Manager

Fli Rose and Fred,

I am completely applaud by the fact that the City of Flamilton and the hiring committee for the new city manager would
hold a meeting in NOIL.

It s 2019. There is absolutely not one reason for this to happen. This is a complete waste of taxpayers money. And, if
you think there is, please explain.

This is in addition to the opposition from a number of veteran councillors who are opposed to Councillor Wilson s
motion to expand the hiring committee.

A disappointed resident,

Ryan
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